
 

 

Information Classification: PUBLIC 

Virtual Family Worker Drop In. 
Family Worker drop in sessions in Caradon, are 
being reinstated, virtually.  

  

They will run weekly for 2 hours each Tuesday 
morning, between 09:30 – 11:30, starting Tuesday 
15th September.  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

Book a 30-minute slot via the Family Hub Team 

Email: Caradon.FamilyHubs@cornwall.gov.uk 
  


